The Austin Gilbert & Sullivan Society November 1983 Newsletter

November Meeting

Our next meeting will be at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, November 7, at Enid Hallock's house, 4001 Cherrywood. For directions, call Enid at 477-0858. Please bring refreshments.

October Meeting

President Reba Gillman opened the meeting by asking members to pay their 1983-84 dues now. The minumum is \$5, and you can bring it to the next meeting or mail to:

Sharon Kite 11403 Hilltop Austin, TX 78753

On September 30, an executive board meeting was held in order to reduce business discussions at our regular meetings. Secretary Ken Mathews read the minutes. Three areas were covered:

- * Financial aspects of The Gondoliers
- * Len Gillman's analysis of the show
- * Plans for future performances

Reba, Treasurer Sharon Kite, Lenny, and Vice President Katharine Shields plan to talk to Bob Sweeney of the Austin Parks and Recreation Department to express our dissatifaction about the financial arrangements for <u>The Gondoliers</u>.

Reba and Enid are still checking on the possibility of using other local theaters for our next production.

Members spent the rest of the meeting rehearsing for the Amster soiree.

Amster Soiree

The Amster soiree was on Sunday, October 30. We'll have a full report at the next meeting.

<u>Announcements</u>

Enid is organizing a surprise baby shower for Katharine Shields at our next meeting (this announcement is not in Katharine's newsletter). For more details, call Enid at 477-0858.